Jeri Lynn Christensen

From: Nick Reimer

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 1:12 PM
To: PD_Clerical

Subject; FW: Sign Request

Attachments: Justin M Nickels.vcf

Hello,

Can | get accident information for the last 3 years at the intersection of N. 18" and Menasha please?

Thanks,
Mick

From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 12:06 PM

To: 'Lynn Retzak'

Cc: Christopher Able - D3; Jeri Lynn Christensen; Nick Reimer
Subject: RE: Sign Request

Alderman Able,

Would you be willing to discuss this request at your next Public Safety Committee?
Ms, Retzak is included in this e-mail.

Thanks!

- Justin

Justin M. Nickels
Mayor
City of Manitowoe, WI

- [220) 6866980 Work:
(920) 374-0498 Mobila
inickels@manitowoc.org
900 Quay Street
wiragmanitowocorg

Assistant: Heather L. Sohiden
hsohlden@manitowoc.org

From: Lynn Retzak [mailto:lynn.retzak@agmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 7:08 AM

To: Mayor Nickels

Subject: Sign Request

Justin,




Gary and I have witnessed, on separate occasions, vehicles blowing through the stop sign at 18th and Menasha.
These vehicles did not slow down, and were traveling at least 35 mph. Traveling through the sign has them at an
unsafe speed as they pass Jackson Elementary School. Luckily, in both cases school was not in session. I am
sure these are not the only two vehicles to drive through the intersection without stopping.

Both times, the vehicles were traveling south on 18th. I recently drove Q from 310 and I could see why
someone not familiar with the road, or not paying attention, would miss the stop sign at the intersection,

In Door County, we see lighted, flashing stop signs at similar intersections. There are also areas where flashing
signs alert the driver to a stop sign ahead. [ would like to see similar signage at this location.

If you feel that my request is reasonable, please forward this to the appropriate office for consideration.
Thank you.

Lynn Retzak
920.973.9053
lynn.retzak@gmail.com
2727 Red Fox Lane
Manitowoc




